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Question for written answer  E-003078/2019
to the Vice-President of the Commission / High Representative of the Union for Foreign Affairs 
and Security Policy
Rule 138
Lars Patrick Berg (ID)

Subject: VP/HR - The situation in Yemen

The situation in the south of Yemen appears to be worsening, with the governance of Aden being 
particularly unclear.

Can the VP/HR provide any information on discussions with the United Arab Emirates and on their 
withdrawal from the south, and can she also provide any information on discussions she has had with 
representatives of the Southern Transitional Council?


